
 
 

Next Steps 
 

Date 1/22/25 
Tonight the committee heard presentations from our 
Elementary Math and Literacy Coaches.  Each shared what 
they do in their role, impact of their work, and some challenges.  
Each coach explained the components of a coaching cycle 
versus a consult cycle, versus the types of professional 
development they do across the RSU. Their presentations are 
linked in our agenda and minutes of our meeting. 
 
The committee also had an update on the alignment of the 
Habits of Work at the secondary level and the process of 
implementation for the end of the second quarter. 
Christine will share this information at the next board 
workshop. 
Next Month, the committee will hear from all the Principals as 
they will share their winter data results, reflections, and updated 
plans of actions based on growth data. 
The next meeting is scheduled for the Wednesday after  
vacation, February 26th from 3:30 - 5PM. 



 
 


